
ANNOUNCEMENT

We are experiencing an unprecedented period in our history.

At the moment, we are all concerned with the evolution of

the pandemic due to the COVID-19 decreed by WHO (World

Health Organization) on 11th March. Thinking about the

health and safety of all our customers, employees and

suppliers, we inform you that we will be closed until April 30.

We will be attentive to the communications from the Official

Entities on this matter and we expect to reopen as soon as

security conditions permit.

We remain available to provide all necessary clarifications on

postponing or canceling reservations and to answer all your

questions: 249877080 | 967407267

See you soon!
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